
DRAFT 

MEMORANDUM TO FILE 
 

TO:  KMCC File  
 
FROM: Brian Rakvica 
 
DATE: November 5, 2003 
 
CC:  Jim Najima, Todd Croft, Jennifer Carr, Jeff Johnson 
 
RE:  BCA Meeting to Discuss KMCC Chromium Consent Order 
 

1. Meeting was held on November 3, 2003 in Carson City in the BCA 
Conference Room at 10:00 AM. 

2. Noted that it would be helpful to have the historic analytical data from pond 
GW-11 for when KMCC proposes to start using this water in the FBR system. 

3. Noted that we should request analysis of the influent and effluent to the 
chromium mitigation system. 

4. Discussed what the “big picture” is for KMCC. 
a. Should the chromium consent order be lumped in to the Phase III Consent 

Order?  This may be several years away. 
b. Should BCA issue a letter amendment to the existing Consent Order?  In 

this way the discharge limitations would at least be current. 
c. Should the Consent Order be completely rewritten?  This may take 6 

months to a year to complete and negotiate. 
d. Decided to pursue the idea of issuing a letter to KMCC asking them to 

complete some of the items that are currently deficient. 
e. Jennifer will review the ideas with Bill Frey. 

 


